
Tuesday
October 10th 2023

Announcements



Good news! Our sidewalk is now OPEN! 
Walkers who live east of Prairie View 

(toward St. Stephen’s), please use the new 
sidewalk when walking to and from school.
*bike riders must walk their bikes until they get to the sidewalk near the street 

Sidewalk



 We have many fun activities planned in October, 
such as a Halloween Dance and Halloween 

PBIS Assembly.

Misbehavior may keep you from being eligible for 
these events!

Make good choices!

October Activities



Costume Contest?

To get into the holiday spirit, we'll be hosting a costume contest this 
Halloween. Make sure to dress to impress, as the winner will 

receive a $50 Visa gift card! 

For those wanting to participate in the costume contest, please 
place your name on the sign up sheet by the end of the day :) 

#OfficeGhouls



The black team will be meeting this 
Wednesday, October 11th until 4:00.

Please sign up on the activity bus if 
you need to.

Student Council



Girls Basketball Tryouts
Girls, do you like basketball?

Girls Basketball tryouts will be,
TODAY. 

8th grade tryouts will be after school until 4:45
7th grade tryouts will be from 4:45 to 6:00
6th grade tryouts will be from 6:00 to 7:15 

If anyone has questions, please contact 
Mr. Griffin, or Mr. Mahy. 

Permission slips are outside the office.



Boys Volleyball Tryouts
Boys, do you like volleyball?

Boys volleyball tryouts will be Tomorrow, 
October 11th. 

7th grade tryouts will be after school until 4:30                                                                   
6th grade tryouts will be from 4:30 to 5:30                                       
8th grade tryouts will be from 5:30 to 6:30                                     

If anyone has questions, please contact       
Mr. Cornfield.                                    

Permission slips are outside the office.



Riddle
What happens once in soccer, twice in football, 

but never in baseball?

 



Friday’s Answer

A feather!

What is easy to lift but hard to throw?



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a
Totally Tubular Tuesday!


